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 Bennett named PERS Employee of the Quarter 

Eric Bennett, of Clinton, has been named Employee of the Quarter for the Public 

Employees’ Retirement System of Mississippi (PERS) by the Board of Trustees for the 

fourth quarter of FY 2025, which runs from April through June 2025.  

As an application developer for the IT Department, Bennett was named Employee of 

the Quarter for his dedication, problem-solving abilities, attention to detail, and coding 

abilities. With his ability to master the many processes needed for his position, Bennett 

is able to assist coworkers across the agency with issues.  

Bennett graduated from Millsaps College with a bachelor’s degree in studio art. He is also a graduate of the 

Mississippi Coding Academies Program.  
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Cutline: Eric Bennett has been named Employee of the Quarter at PERS for the fourth quarter of FY 2025.  


